
ARYA RESOURCES LTD Receives Exploration Permit for Wedge Lake Gold Project 
in Saskatchewan, Canada 
 
March 19, 2025, Vancouver, BC, Canada - Arya Resources Ltd. (TSX-V: RBZ) (“Arya” or the “Company”) is 

pleased to announce the Company has received an exploration permit, including drilling, for its Wedge 

Lake Gold project - Twin & T6 Gold (Au) zones in, Saskatchewan, Canada.  

The Wedge Lake Gold project is accessible via provincial highway 102 and five kilometres away from the 

Golden Heart Gold mine access road. 

 
Quartz diorite, host to the recent Ramp Metals Inc. gold discovery, located 10 kms to the west of the 

Company’s claims, intrudes the Wedge Lake Property.  

 

The Exploration permits allows ARYA to utilize existing roads and trails, complete prospecting and sample 

trenching and up to 2,000 metres of diamond drilling. 

 

 
Qualified Person: 

The scientific and technical content of this news release has been reviewed and approved by 

Kevin Wells, P.Geo., a Qualified Person (QP) as defined by National Instrument 43-101. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors:  
Rasool Mohammad, CEO 
Email: rasool@aryaresourcesltd.com 
Telephone: (604) 428-8966 
https://aryaresourcesltd.com/ 
 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined the policies 
of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release. 
 

This news release includes "forward looking statements" that are subject to assumptions, risks and 

uncertainties.  Statements in this news release which are not purely historical are forward looking 

statements, including without limitation any statements concerning the Company's intentions, plans, 

estimates, expectations or beliefs.  Although the Company believes that any forward-looking statements 

in this news release are reasonable, there can be no assurance that any such forward looking statements 

will prove to be accurate. 
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